

The Ship

St Jude's United Church, Englefield Green Newsletter

Anglicans and Methodists working together

This Newsletter

Prior to the COVID pandemic, this Newsletter had been delivered to most houses in Englefield Green each month from June 1967. During the pandemic, it has continued to be published but has been only available online or as an attachment sent by email.

We are extremely grateful to those who have helped us in the past by distributing the newsletter, some of whom have done so for many years. However, in future we shall not be able to go back to delivering printed copies across the Parish.

We are inviting you to have your name added to our mailing list to receive this electronic newsletter each month. Please send an email to *newsletter@stjudeschurch.info* letting us know that you wish your name to be added to the list — this gives us permission to send you *The Ship* each month.

Many thanks



Web: www.stjudeschurch.info

YouTube: www.shorturl.at/tBIX6

